
From: CPRE Oxon-Sustainable Water Campaign <pro@cpreoxon.org.uk>  
Sent: 31 March 2021 11:13 
Subject: Sewage, Flooding & Water issues in your parish 
 
 
Dear Parish/Town Councils and Parish Meetings 
 
CPRE Oxfordshire is currently campaigning for the water-related impacts of new development to be 
properly considered, and an end to the practice of discharging untreated sewage into our rivers.  We 
are aware that many Oxfordshire parishes are struggling with issues including flooding and water 
pollution, but no-one seems to have a complete picture of the problems and we would like to map 
out the issues.  To help us in planning our campaign strategy we would be extremely grateful if you 
could take a few minutes to complete this questionnaire (less than 20 questions, mostly multiple 
choice), save it with your Parish Council name and return it by 31st May 2021. 
 
A hard copy of the questionnaire is available on request. 
 
Kind regards 
 
CPRE Oxfordshire 
 
 

 

CPRE Oxfordshire, 20 High Street, Watlington, Oxon OX49 5PY 

Tel: 01491 612079     pro@cpreoxon.org.uk  

www.cpreoxon.org.uk  facebook.com/CPREOxfordshire | Twitter@CPREOxfordshire 

_______________________________________________ 

This email is confidential and may also be legally privileged.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by reply and delete it from your system.  Views expressed in this email are those of the sender and may not necessarily 
reflect the views of the Oxfordshire Branch of the Campaign to Protect Rural England (CPRE Oxfordshire) and are not legal advice upon 
which you can rely against CPRE Oxfordshire.  CPRE Oxfordshire is registered as a charity (No. 1093081) and company (No. 4443278) in 
England.   
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